“'day of reckoning ”
for Alaskans

Though Alaskans can forget
about April 15 as a “day of
reckoning™ now that the -
dividual income tax has been
—repealed—there 15" still a dead-
line that should not be for-
gotten. November 15 1s the date
Permanent Fund Dwvidend appli-
cations are due to be filed with
the Department of Revenue

Many Alaskans have put off
filing our and mailing 1n their
applications because the Alaska
Supereme Court  has not vet
decided on the constitutionality
of the divident program. Only
94,000 of an expected 250.000
applications have been received
by the Department of Revenue

Though people may be con-
fused about the status of the
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Permanent Fund Dividend pro-
gram, the deadline of November
15 will be in effect if the Su-
preme Court upholds the law as
constitutional. For this reason
Alaskans are urged to get their
applications in as soon as possi-
ble.

If you have questions or need
an application you can call a
toll free number, ZENITH 4900.
Anchorage residents should call
2763433 or 276-2678.




